AGENDA ITEM
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(C)

(D)

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
AGENDA
[ ] workshop [/ Regular [] Special
(A) [ ] Report Only [[] Recognition

Presenter(s):

Briefly describe the subject of the report or recognition presentation.

[Zl Action items

Presenters(s): John Cox, Deputy Superintendent for Curriculum & Instruction
Luis Huerta, Eagle Pass High School Principal

Briefly describe the action required.

Consider and take appropriate action on the approval to accept the $1,000 donation by
Southwest Border Area Health Education Center (ANEC) to the EPHS Student Council.

Clarification: Explain any question or issues that might be raised regarding this item.




Eagle Pass High School

. ) 2020 Second St., Eagle Pass, Texas 78852
Excellence in Education (830) 773-2381 / Fax (830) 758-1795

To: Mr. John Cox, Deputy Superintendent of Curriculum & ruction
CC:  Mr. Samuel Mijares, Superintendent of Schools

From: Mr. Luis Huerta, EPHS Principal

Sub: School Board Recognition Agenda Item

Date: January 27,2023

| would like to officially request for the School Board to accept the $1,000 donation made by
Southwest Border Area Health Education Center (ANEC) to EPHS Student Council.

See attachment:

Thank you in advance.

LH/la

FEB 0 8 2073

Approved By: -

Mr. John CoX, Deputy Superintendent of C & |



2 2020 Second St., Eagle Pass, Texas 78852

Excellence in Education (830) 773-2381 / Fax (830) 758-1795

To:  Southwest Border Area Health Educagion Center (ANEC)
From: Mr. Luis Huerta, EPHS Principal
Sub: EPHS StuCo Donation

Date: January 27,2023

On behalf of Eagle Pass High School Student Council, we would like to thank you for your
consideration in receiving a monetary donation. The funds would be used for both students
and staff at Eagle Pass High School. As a student council, we promote leadership, human
relations and cultural values. Our organization has activities and promotes positive elements of
school life through mass media to the entire community as well as help our students realize the
genius and dignity of each individual. Your contribution will allow us to continue to promote
these values within our campus as well as in our community. Thanks again for your
consideration.

Sincerely,

Luis Huerta, EPHS Principal



